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From: Jon Andreessen
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for Water Shut-Off Records - Past 30 Days
Date: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 9:07:34 AM

Dear Clerk of the Court,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request copies of all records related to
water shut-offs in Erie County, New York, over the past 30 days. Specifically, I am interested
in any documents pertaining to notices of shut-off, orders for shut-off, and any related
communications or filings.

Please provide details on the process for obtaining these records, including any fees associated
with the request. If possible, I would prefer to receive the records electronically. If electronic
delivery is not available, I am willing to arrange for pick-up or provide a mailing address for
the physical documents.

Thank you for your assistance. I look forward to your prompt response.

Best regards,

Jon Andreessen  
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